From: Stoneking, Marge <mstoneking@aarp.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 5:37 AM

To: House Finance

Subject: SB190

Dear Reps Merrick, Foster, LeBon, Josephson, Wool, Ortiz, Edgon, Rasmussen, Johnson, Carpenter, and Thompson;

AARP supports strong and vibrant utility regulation and supports re-authorization of the Regulatory
Commission of Alaska. Alaska is actually one of just a few states that have sunset clauses on such.

With respect to RCA regulation of garbage, it may or may not be a good idea. However we have no knowledge
of such in other states, and we have no position on it.

Respectfully,
Marge

Marge Stoneking | Associate State Director -Advocacy | AARP Alaska
Office: (907) 762-3306| Cell: (907) 227-2991




